
 April 3, 2023 Argyle Village Board Meeting 

 

Those in attendance: Mayor Darren Smith, Trustees Joy MacKenzie, Anthony Montello, Ian Hamilton, 

Clerk Joyann Stimpson, Deputy Treasurer Wesley Clark, Joanne McDowell, Carol Kuhr, Sarah Huggins, and 

Shanon Celeste. 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 P.M. 

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried, the minutes for 

the March 2023 Board meeting were accepted as written. 

Ms. Celeste addressed the Board outlining her credentials as an animal control officer. 

The Board will be accepting bids from the engineers who are interested in working on the waste 

treatment system on April 10, 2023 and 10 days after the Village must inform the applicants and set up 

meetings with them. 

The 2023-2024 budget will be explained in the May meeting. 

The Board discussed the possibility of a block party and or spaghetti dinner for everyone who has water 

service from the village, possibly in May. 

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee Montello, and, carried the Clerk was 

allowed to pay the warrants for the month of April. 

On a motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee Hamilton and carried, the meeting 

adjourned at 7:20 P.M. 

 

 

 

Argyle Village Clerk 

Joyann Stimpson 

 

 

 


